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It was great to be able to take the children out this week and enjoy a great pantomime 
performance at the Ashcroft – socially distanced from the actors! As December approaches, we 
are looking to finalise our festive activities and will be letting you know what will be happening 
over the next week – starting with the letter on the back of this Newsletter! - Thank you, 
 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Rec –William Law      
Y1 – Sienna Dyer 
Y2 – Lily-Mae Whitworth           

Y3 – Evie Addy 

Y4 – Alice Sullivan 

Y5 – Alexis White 

Y6 – Daniel Hamilton 
 

 

Breakfast Club 

 

(open register) 
Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

Last week’s best attendance was 

Year 5 

with 99% - WELL DONE! 

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

NO PHONES PLEASE 

Don’t forget phones should NOT 
be used on school grounds. 

Thank You 

 

SNOW WHITE at the Ashcroft Whitworth 
On Wednesday, the whole school walked down to the Ashcroft to 

watch a performance of Snow White.  It was great to see all our 

  
 children able to watch and take part in a show outside of school  

- and thanks to all the adult helpers who came along to help us too! 

 

 
Thank you for all your donations to 
Children in Need day last Friday. 

We managed to raise: 

  £182 
which is great so thank you to 
everyone who contributed! 

 

PARKING DANGER 
Please can you not park on 

the zig-zag or double yellow  
 

lines outside school.  

IT IS SO DANGEROUS! 

PLEASE STOP!  

Thank You 

 

World Nursery Rhyme Presentations 
On Monday we were treated to three wonderful presentations by our 

younger children as part of their World Nursery Rhyme Day.   

  

 Our older children were 

impressed at how even our 

youngest children were able to 

remember and recite their 

chosen rhymes. It was great to 

see them all performing so well!  
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